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From the first day, I felt welcome.

My journey with the Comptroller’s office began when I 
applied for an internship in June 2024. I had honestly 
never thought about working for the state before I 
applied, but after reading through a few reviews online 
from others I decided to test my luck by applying for an 
internship. During the interview it made me happy to 
speak with people who wanted to put my best interests 
first when finding a role within the Comptroller’s office. 

From the first day of the internship, everyone was nice, 
helpful and answered any questions that I had — no 
matter how many questions I asked. I also got the 
chance to work with multiple departments, which gave 
me a better understanding of how communications 
work between departments as well as between 
applications. 

As an intern, we 
were given an 
extraordinary 
experience.

I also got to 
participate in a few 
events over the 
summer and learn 
from a group of 
qualified people as 
well as explore Austin 
with our peers. It was 
extremely fun to participate in all the activities of the 
CPA Olympics alongside everyone in the agency.

My overall experience with the Comptroller’s office has 
been great, I’m glad that I get to work with an agency 
filled with amazing people who are kind, intelligent and 
always willing to help. I would recommend to anyone 
who has not already thought about working with the 
state to give it a try; it is an experience that would be 
beneficial to everyone, but especially those who are 
beginning their careers just as I was.
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